

A POST BOY

TAMP

TUDY

P.O. BOX AD SPARKS, NEVADA 89431

There were 22 members present at the January 8th meeting.

An interesting article and picture of Al Shay was placed on the front board. It told of many of his musical programs in the community. Congratulations Al!

Dr. Sande's Wife's mother passed away and a card was sent.

Al announced the Coin Club Show will be April 8-9-10 at the Peppermill. There will be an auction and a raffle. They already have 75 dealers registered. We should and could do the same for NEVPEX!

Carol McCabe announced the committee had reviewed the donated collection and it was decided it would be put on the table for auction to club members at the February 12th meeting. At that time a decision will be made what to do with the items not sold. There will be no personal auction.

Bill Brew has information on a French Collection and will and will get details.

Catherine Cole was to have shoulder surgery. A card will be sent.

Jack Barriage's son is on the Supply Staff at West Point and he had sent a print which Jack had framed and brought to club today, very pretty.

Today Larry Scott brought a "Greenery plate" and dip plus delicious cookies. Thanks Larry and Vivien.

Tom and Ron again gave covers for the raffle, thanks. Walt won the cash. Tom showed flight covers with pretty and interesting cachets.

A letter was read from Gino Giorgi, Nan Bittner's husband. Nan passed away last summer. He would like to hear about the club activities, he lives with a daughter in Mt. Shasta. A card will be sent.

Carol and Al auctioned the lots on the board today. 42 of them, some good buys too.

Sixteen mambers and one guest attended the January 22nd meeting. All had been a little under the weather but was better today.

Tom Morrissey is working on information for NEVPEX. He needs help and asked for volunteers. An Exhibit Chairman, Awards Chairman and other jobs need to be taken care of. Information with dates will be sent to Linn's and also to local publications. Not Gazette-Journal.

Rick at the Vassar St. Post Office has allowed Al to put an exhibit in the Lobby during January and Tom will do one for February. This is good publicity for the club.

Al has information for coins and other items from many countries. Anyone interested may contact him for more information.

Remember there will not be a general auction on February 12th. The items donated will be on the table for sale. All procedes go to the club. What will be done with items not sold will be decided later.

Tom and Ron again gave covers for the raffle. Ray Ely won the cash.

Tom showed ship covers and explained how he obtained many of them. He adds hand painted cachets to many of them.

Chuck, Ron and Al served as auctioneers with 35 items posted, just a few remained.

Programs: February 12th, Jack Barriage; 26th, Tom Morrissey. A program is needed for March 12th.

Refreshments: February 12th, Dorothy Johnson and Jessie Rogers; 26th is Dot Geiger.

Remember the February 12th meeting - items on the table for sale. No general auction.

## HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO THE FEBRUARY MEMBERS

2nd - Ron Schultz

7th - Chuck Clipper

21st - Dr. Sande

23rd - Tom Morrissey





Two of three 1994 United States Love stamp designs. The two pictured will be released Feb. 14, Valentine's Day, at Niagara Falls, N.Y. The 52¢ denomination on the left stamp is for 2-ounce first-class-rate items, a weight and rate often used for wedding invitations.